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 Newsletter No. 3 21st September 2018   

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Gosh it is Friday again already!! We have had a busy and very successful week in school this week. All staff are 

saying how hard the children are working and seeing some super attitudes to learning, so really well done 

children, it is lovely to be able to come into your classrooms and share in what you are doing. 

Unfortunately, part of our beloved conker tree took a bit of a “tumble” in the wind on Wednesday and 

temporarily blocked the road. The huge branch was removed but we are now awaiting a tree survey to be done on 

all the trees to ensure that they are all safe. In the meantime, the children are limited to areas away from the 

trees. Could we ask that if your children are playing after school that you remind them to stay away from the 

bigger trees. 
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Bubbles 

If anyone wishes for their child to join in with before or after school provision at Bubbles please come and speak to 

us. We have a few children who are now going up to Bubbles after school and really enjoying it. 

 

 

 

GB Gymnast Visit (Clinton Purnell) 

We have had a brilliant response to the sponsorship forms that we sent out.  Thank you for all the families that 

have taken part.  All children will need to have their PE kit with them on Monday to take part in the fitness session 

with Clinton.  

You can see Clinton in action at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-camJ92wAhk 

And also for those of you that are fans of Ninja Warrior UK , his amazing talents can be seen  at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9FB2cqOPeyc  

 

an we remind parents what they can recycle. 

 Remind them of the gymnast visit if any money outstanding bring in on Monday. All children will need PE 

kit for Monday. 

 Macmillan Cake Sale 

 Reminder that they can attend Friday Celebration Assemblies if they wish 

mailto:admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9FB2cqOPeyc
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Reminders 

 The school council are holding a cake sale in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support on Friday 28th September.  

We would be grateful for any donations of cakes on Thursday or Friday. 

 

 Families are invited to join us for every Friday morning (9.05am) assembly (except when the 

achievement assembly is in the afternoon).  It is a chance to join us in celebrating all the children that 

have won awards that week. 

 

 Holidays – Please be aware when booking your holidays, that both our October half term and Easter 

holidays do not match those of Herefordshire Schools.  For future years we will investigate aligning the 

holidays with John Masefield High School as we appreciate this can cause problems for families. 

 

 It may seem a long way off,  but the children will return to school after the summer holidays in 2019 on 

Wednesday 4th September 2019. 

 

 Just a reminder that we only allow fruit for snack at morning break and please can you ensure that 

there are no sweets in your children’s packed lunches. 

 

 

 

 

Recycling 

A reminder that, we have signed up for a recycling scheme to help us raise some funds for school and to raise 

the awareness of how and what we can recycle.  

This is what can be included: 
-plastic bottle caps and plastic trigger heads (used for air care and home cleaning products such as kitchen 
/bathroom cleaner sprays) 
-flexible wipe packaging (used for home cleaning products) 
-pumps and caps for home cleaning products 
-plastic air freshener packaging (please remove any cardboard and recycle these with your household 
collections) 
-plastic air fresheners and air freshener cartridges. 
 
The collection point is a box in the staff carpark (on the grass patch by the minibus) so please add the items 
ready for recycling).  

Please tell family, friends and neighbours. The more people involved, the more we recycle, the more points we 
get! Thank you. 

 

 

Who shouted knickers at the big bad wolf? 

Little Rude Riding Hood 
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Dates for the diary: 

W/C 17th September   Afterschool clubs start 

Monday 24th September Visit from Clifton Purnell (Gymnast) 

Tuesday 25th September Governing Board Meeting (6pm) 

Friday 28th September  Achievement Assembly (2.40pm) with Macmillan Cake Sale afterwards 

Tuesday 9th October  Open Morning 

Tuesday 9th October  Parent Consultation (3.30pm -6.30pm) 

Friday 12th October  Harvest Festival at St Mary’s Church (2.30pm) 

Tuesday 16th October  John Masefield High School Open Morning 9am for 9.15am tour 

22.10.18 -26. 10.18  Half Term Holiday 

Monday 29th October   Inset Day 

Tuesday 30th October  School term begins 

Thursday 22nd November  Open Morning 

Friday 30th November   Clubs finish for the term. 

Friday 30th November  Achievement Assembly (2.40pm) 

Tuesday 11th December   Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 12th December  Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (6pm) 

Thursday 13th December  Class 1 Christmas Performance in School Hall (2pm) 

Friday 21st December  Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


